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The shortage in Healthcare will continue to suffer if the demand and pay isn't 

attractive enough.  Nurses do so much and don't get compensated enough.  Having 

a cap in pay will discourage new and nurses with experiences. Prior to the pandemic 

nurses retired early or changed careers entirely so they didn't have to deal with covid.  

It's not right to cap nurse pay when other jobs don't have that placed.   


